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We hope your children enjoyed their fall lessons, pumpkin themed
activities and classroom celebrations last month. Seeing our students
enjoy their Halloween costumes and fall attire is one of the highlights
of the year for us. A big thank you for those who donated and
volunteered to make our Fall Festival a smashing success!!

This month at Sonshine Preschool, we are focusing on gratitude and
connecting with others. While our traditional Thanksgiving community
meal won't take place this year, we have a variety of special activities
ready for our students and are eager to share photos on Brightwheel
and/or Facebook. We are doing our annual Thanksgiving Turkey in
Disguise contest again this year. More information is to come.

Always remember to thank God through even the hardest times, for
He has a special little plan just for you!

Note from the Director

Brightwheel is a communication platform that is convenient for
teachers to communicate mass messages, announcements, pictures,
etc. to our families. The app also allows to you communicate
absences to your child’s teacher, and leave drop-off notes. For
personal matters, tuition, behavior concerns, emergencies, or
questions on how to use the app, please contact the office. The QR
code check in process will be available for every parent with
children in the Toddler- Pre-K Classrooms.

Parent Communication
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Thanksgiving Outreach Incentive Sﬁ/\[

As part of our focus on gratitude and connecting with others, we are
partnering with Restore Church in their annual Outreach Initiative
providing 250 Thanksgiving Meals for impoverished families in our
local school district through their partner: Cougar Pride Alliance. The
goal is to raise $7,500 by November 24th to complete the outreach.

Partner with the Lord in what He is doing by clicking on the the link,
https://launcher.nucleus.church/flow/4b5cba387e279011bae?

We're excited to introduce our new teachers, Natalie, Alexis, and Ryley!
Since joining Sonshine in October, they have been able to create an
engaging and meaningful learning environment for our students.

Ms. Tess, who is best known as the “Baby Whisperer,” will
commemorate 10 years at Sonshine Preschool on November 13th. Ms.
Tess, we hold a lot of love for you and eagerly anticipate the next
decade!

We would like to extend our Happiest Birthday Wishes to our
Wonderful Sonshine Teacher, Sunshine Eckels, November 25th!

Special Teacher Announcements

Upcoming Events Parent Referral Program

« Novermber 28th & 29th - Porgnts thot.curren.tly have a Chl|fj
registered will receive a 25% credit
School Closed for "
. toward one weeks tuition for student
Thanksgiving Break
referrals. The referral students must
be registered for class and the
registration fee paid in full before
the credit is used.

Chapel is every Wednesday.
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Be thankful in all circumstances, for this is God'’s will for you who belong to Christ Jesus.
1Thessalonians 5:18
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